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Dear Valued Cox Customer,

Cox Communications will be optimizing our equipment and upgrading our network  
in your area to provide you with a new era of internet and other Cox services. 

This work will be performed in your area over several weeks. At times during this 
upgrade, you may experience disruptions to your Cox service(s). Our crews will make 
every effort to minimize disruption. Cox Communications wants you to be aware 
of this work as it may involve digging, changing out electronics, and/or integrating 
newly installed cable within the public utility easements adjacent to your property. 

Our goal is to provide you with the most advanced, most reliable telecommunications 
network available. 

If you have any questions, please call Cox Customer Service at (405) 600-8282. 	  

After the construction activities are complete, you will be contacted by a direct sales  
representative or other communication regarding how we can bring you our best offer ever.

Sincerely, 
Cox Communications
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